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Change Description 
 
A proposed new policy has been developed to guide the role of navigators supporting eligible youth 
through their transition to adulthood. This includes youth between the ages of 14 and 19.5 who are          
in a Continuing Custody Order, Special Needs Agreement, or Youth Agreement.  
 
The proposed policy will be used to support implementation of the navigator model in the following 
Service Delivery Areas: 

• North Peace 

• North Coast-Bulkley Nechako 

• Vancouver Island  
 

By 2024, youth navigators will be available across the province, and communications will be developed 
to expand the application of the policy as needed.  
 
The proposed policy provides youth navigators with information about how they can support youth to 
successfully navigate the transition to adulthood, including how they can access the range of supports 
available. This work forms part of the broader Youth Transitions Improved Supports announced in 2022.   
 
The ministry is seeking feedback on the proposed policy.  
 
Feedback provided will help to refine the policy.  
 

 

 

CONTACT US 
Feedback on these two new policies will be accepted until June 4, 2023.    

For more information or to provide feedback: 
 

EMAIL: mcf.standardspolicy@gov.bc.ca  
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